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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

TARIFF REVIEW 

Companhia de Saneamento de Minas Gerais - COPASA MG informs its shareholders and the market in general 

that the Minas Gerais State Water and Sewage Services Regulatory Agency - ARSAE-MG published on its 

website www.arsae.mg.gov.br, on this date, the results of the Public Hearings (No. 32 and 35/2020), about the 

2nd Phase of the Tariff Review. In this phase, the methodologies for the reconstruction of COPASA MG and 

COPANOR tariffs were discussed and the special programs, tariff incentives and changes to the tariff structure 

that will be applied in the next tariff cycle. The Company will analyze the material available on this date, for 

eventual and subsequent manifestation. 

The next step (3rd Phase), which includes the application of methodologies and the definition of the methodology 

for annual adjustments, is expected to be completed on 30 June 2021. The final results, with the definition of the 

new tariffs, is scheduled for 2 July 2021, and the date for its application 1 August 2021. 

Belo Horizonte, 31 March 2021. 

 

Carlos Augusto Botrel Berto 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 
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